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Head’s Hello, 

This week, teachers have been making the most of the good weather and ensuring that the children can 
learn and play outside in the fresh air as much as possible! Children are doing a sterling job with the daily 
mile. We have been focusing on activities that encourage communication, partnership and resilience. We 
can see the benefits already!  

Teachers have continued to talk with pupils about the importance of staying safe online. It is clear that our 
children are able to use technology to learn, connect and play. While the internet is a fantastic resource for 
these things, it is important that this is done in an age appropriate way. The brilliant NSPPC website,  
NET AWARE, provides clear age guidelines for each of the apps and platforms children use. It also shares 
tips on privacy settings and what to watch out for. The official age ratings for some of the most popular apps 
are below for your reference.   
 

Natalie Simmonds 
Headteacher 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
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      Reminder regarding unauthorised absence 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust  revised the pupil 

attendance policy in December 2020 for all schools within 

this Trust, which includes Lostwithiel School.  We issued a 

letter to all of our parents/carers at the end of last term 

which detailed the change in Penalty  Notice procedures 

for parents/carers. We would like to remind parents/

carers that we will request Penalty  notices when          

appropriate as per the details on our Attendance Policy 

which can be found on our school website under Statutory 

Information, policies, CELT attendance policy. If you have 

any queries regarding requesting an absence for your child 

please  contact the school office. 

 

REPORTING SICKNESS TO SCHOOL 

School follow the guidance from the Health Protection Agency. 

Should your child be taken ill with either sickness or diarrhoea we 

recommend that they stay away from school for 48 hours after 

the last bout of sickness or diarrhoea, to limit the chance of             

passing it on.   

 

As a safeguarding issue it is important that you report your child’s  

absence to school.  You can call the office (if you call outside 

school hours you can leave a  message on the answerphone), 

email to   

admin@lostwithielsch.org, or use the class dojo system.  Thank 

you for your co-operation.  

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 
 

 

APPLE Jarvis for settling into Apple Class so well and Erik for working hard on his reading 

CHERRY Noah and Florence for being kind and a good friend 

OAK   Adelphe for her passion in maths and Denny for showing passion in all his learning 

BEECH  William and Claudia for writing fantastic dialogue scenes with superb vocabulary   

MAPLE      Evie for super perseverance in Maths this week and always showing passion for everything you do and  
  Orlaith for always demonstrating passion and pride in everything you do. Thank you for always trying your 
  best! 
 
CONKERS   Evie and Alex for being super role models and always working so hard 

                                                                                        NON UNIFORM DAY 

THURSDAY 1ST APRIL WILL BE A NON-UNIFORM DAY-FOR THE LAST DAY OF TERM– NO DONATION REQUIRED. 

THIS WEEK’S NEW READING MILLIONAIRE 

VERY WELL DONE! 

 

CYRA IN MAPLE CLASS  
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WELL DONE EVERYONE FOR  

KEEPING UP THE DAILY MILE ! 
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LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL LUNCH MENU  
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